
Taite Fortey
 

Back in July, whilst on holiday in Spain, I heard the news that I’d been 
Selected for the Gloucester Schools’ B Squad. I couldn’t believe 

my ears as I’d never played football outside school before and I didn’t 
realise at the time that this would be the best year I’d ever had. 

 
From the first tour till the last tour and everything else in between, I have learnt a lot 

about myself and developed as a player so much. We’ve won some games and lost some 
games and proudly made it to the cup final, only to slip at the last hurdle. 

The friends I have made will last for ever; we have the shared experience that GPSFA has 
given us and that will never be forgotten. 

 
As we are now at the end of our GPSFA journey, it is really sad and hard to believe that 

we will not be training on a Monday and Friday and playing games on a Saturday. 
 

My final point is that the football has been epic, but the mates I’ve now got and the 
memories I’ve made, will be with me forever. 


